
Shenzhen Huafurui Technology Co., Ltd. 

Date:7/10/2020 

 

 

To Whom It May Concem: 

 

 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Shenzhen Huafurui Technology Co., 

Ltd. to apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to 

Shenzhen Huafurui Technology Co., Ltd. FCC ID: 2AHZ5CUBOTX30, granted on7/7/2020, 

The equipment is electrically identical. 

 

The only change being the FCC ID：2AHZ5GT20 on the device. 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 

representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely， 

 

Client's signature：  

Client's name / title: Paul Liu / manager 

Tel: 86-0755-83821787 

Email: 26821479@qq.com 


